
 

Grimsargh St Michael’s PTFA have started Penny Wars. A 

competition for all classes to help raise funds to support 

the school. Each class will be given a large jar into which 

the children can donate any lose change.  

The class with the most money in their jar will win either  

non-uniform day or extended golden time.  

Keep an eye in the school newsletter to see how your 

child’s class is performing in the battle. 

 

 

Let the penny wars begin and good luck to all the classes! 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

The final count up 5th April  


